Welcome YES For Early Success Cooperative Members,

YES For Early Success Cooperative came into existence to answer the
call for Entitlement Slots in your Early Learning Programs. When we
started back in 2022, our support staff of four—Chelsea, Guadalupe,
Sandra, and myself—embarked on this journey together. Later, David
and Emanuel joined us. | vividly remember David, amidst the chaos,
remarking that it felt like we were building a plane while flying it
"backwards." We have certainly had our share of lessons learned, and
we continue to grow and evolve.

| have listened to your frustrations and shared in your tears of joy,
especially as we celebrated Irma Acosta reaching Level 5 in our state's
QRIS system. Creating a system where we could grow together as a
cohort, as a community, and as a family means the world to me.

To this end, we have created training modules through this handbook,

prioritizing your needs and addressing your questions. Our goal is to
grow and thrive together.

Sincerely,
Ms. Mary Curry Hill
CEO/Founder




